Greetings,

On behalf of the Blue Sleigh Toy Drive | would like to thank you for the
opportunity to reach out in partnership for service to our community. As we begin
preparations for the Holiday season we are looking for your help. We are looking for
children in need to be nominated as recipients from this year’s toy run. As teachers,
faculty of the schools and hospitals, and civic leaders you spend time with them every
day. You know the children and families which have a genuine need. We are looking for
nominations for the following, but not limited to, types of recipients.

Children in or with;

. Group Homes, Homeless Shelters, Foster-care

. Hospitalized or dealing with severe medical conditions

. Parents Deployed Overseas

. Incarcerated Parents

. Families recovering from relationships dealing with Domestic Violence
. Families living in severe poverty

As the first line observers, we need your nominations. If you would like to
nominate a child, children or family(s) which you genuinely believe would benefit as a
recipient, please submits a nomination form through your school Counselor/Principal or
Organization’s Director and return to info@bluesleigh.com

Nominee:

Location:

Nominator:

Orginization:

Thank you,

Ernest La Mertha
Director, Blue Sleigh Toy Drive

Mail — 10720 W Indian School Rd., #19-313, Phoenix, AZ 85031 ¢ Phone — (602) 692-2544
* Email — info@bluesleigh.com
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